SEASONS
GREETINGS

As the holiday season
approaches, we want to take
this opportunity to send you
warm wishes from all of us on
the Women’s Committee.

This time of year is a perfect
moment to reflect on the
incredible strength, resilience,
and dedication that each of you
brings to our union family. In
2024, we've faced challenges,
celebrated wins, and grown
even stronger as a collective,
and that's because of the
unwavering commitment and
solidarity of women like you.

We are proud of what we've
achieved together, not only as
union members but as
advocates, leaders, and change
makers within our hall and
beyond. Every action you take
—whether it's mentoring a
sister, speaking up for fairness,
or showing up to support a
cause—makes a difference.

The holiday season reminds us
of the power of connection,
kindness, and giving back. It's
also a time to pause, appreciate
one another, and celebrate the
community we've built
together.

As members of the Women's
Committee, we are deeply
grateful for your trust, your
passion, and the spirit you
bring to our shared mission.
May your holidays be filled
with laughter, love, and the
warmth of those you hold
dear. May you find time to
rest, recharge, and reflect on
the meaningful
contributions you've made
throughout the year. As we
step into 2025, we look
forward to continuing this
journey together, standing
strong as a united force for
change and equity.

Thank you for all that you do,
for who you are, and for
being an integral part of this
amazing union family.

Wishing you a joyful holiday
season and a prosperous
new year!

In Solidarity and Sisterhood
Meeka Faucher, Renee
Gaudet, Meka Shroeder,
Monette Brownlee, Alexis

Paradis, Kalandra Freelove
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Volunteer with us Holiday Bash at Earls

Tin Palace!

This December 4th, spend your
morning giving back at WIN House, a
women's shelter in Edmonton that
offers a safe haven for women and
children escaping abuse. From 9 AM to
1 PM, you and your sisters will be
making a difference—creating
heartfelt greeting cards, organizing
inventory, and unpacking donations.
It's a chance to show love and support
to families rebuilding their lives, while
sharing a meaningful experience with
the people closest to you. Together,
you can bring hope and warmth to
those who need it most.

Mark your calendars for December
13th at 5:45 PM—we're throwing a
holiday celebration you won't want to
miss!

Mingle with your fabulous sisters,
enjoy a delicious meal (we've got that
covered!), and you could WIN Oilers
tickets and some awesome
Boilermaker swag!

What's on you? Drinks! But don't
worry, the food, fun, and prizes are all
on us!




